
From: Mulledy, Richard 

Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 4:44 PM 

To: Leigh Ann Wolfe 

Cc: Aaron Winter; Easton,Travis W.; Bailey, Jeff M; Herington, Meggan; 

Helme, Frank; Bailey, Jeff M 

Subject: RE: Fence 

 

Leigh Anne, 

 

Please consider this email confirmation of the City lifting the stop work order. After speaking with the 

state, and receiving your email below, we will not need an erosion control plan for the fencing 

construction relating to ranching operations. However, please understand a grading and erosion control 

plan will certain be required for work relating to the development portions of your site. 

 

Thank you, 

Richard 

 

Richard Mulledy, P.E. 

Water Resources Engineering Division & 

Stormwater Enterprise Manager 

City of Colorado Springs, Public Works Department 

30 S. Nevada Ave., Suite 401 

Colorado Springs, CO 80901 

Office: 719-385-5034 

Cell: 719-200-1466 

 

From: Leigh Ann Wolfe <queenscanyon@live.com>  

Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 4:20 PM 

To: Mulledy, Richard <Richard.Mulledy@coloradosprings.gov> 

Cc: Aaron Winter <aaron@flyingw.com> 

Subject: Fence 

 

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Hi Richard, 

 

We have installed fences since 1949.  We and currently and will continue to install and repair 

fencing for our ranching operations.  We will assure that no sediment will leave the site as a 

result of our fencing endeavors. 

 

Leigh Ann  
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